
Dave Colavito 
 
Commission, 

I appreciate very much your work on this. 

Regulations need to prohibit water withdrawal from the Basin for fracking and prohibit the
processing of produced waters from fracked wells beyond the Basin.

Our fisheries and other invaluable resources provided by the Basin require nothing less. 

Direct and indirect fracking infrastructure and operations are incompatible with Basin values. 

Respectfully
 


